Veteran Resource and Support Center Sharwan Smith Student Center Room 113 Phone: (435) 865-8477

Email: veterans@suu.edu

#### December 2019 Newsletter

# The Vet Hammer

## **Announcements**

We are currently winding down Fall semester with finals coming up. Please take time to rest, eat well and of course, study. Also make sure you have registered for Spring classes and certify them with our office on our website once your schedule is set. Remember that if you have to add or drop classes after you certify that you have to recertify your ENTIRE schedule so there is no confusion with the VA.

If you have not yet met with Amy for your VA mentor meeting for your first, second or third semester, please note that you have a hold on your account and cannot certify until you meet with her. She is there to help you be successful and provide any assistance you might need. Also, take any placement tests necessary for Math or English as it is required to know what classes you need to be placed into and please order an official JST for us to have on file if you have not already done so. There could be classes you can get credit for based on your JST.

Christmas Break is December 24-26 but the campus will be open the remainder of the month of December. Enjoy the break!

## Military Connected Student of the Month

Don't forget to nominate your pick for January on our website!





## **Upcoming Events**

**December 4, 2019** 

The Piano Guys in Concert 7:30pm -8:30pm

**December 6, 2019** 

Fall Semester Ends-Last Day Of Regular Class Meetings

**December 9, 2019** 

Veteran Christmas Party at the Cedar City Library at  $6{:}00 pm \\$ 

December 10-13

Final Exams

December 24-26

Christmas Holiday-Campus Closed

January 1, 2020

New Year's Holiday-Campus Closed

#### Get Involved



SUU Student Veterans of America

Looking for new members for next semester! Contact or stop by our office to find out how to join and get involved!